www.tunngavik.com

July 10, 2020

Tara Arko

Director, Technical Services
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0

Re:  NIRB File No.: 11MN034
Reconsideration Process regarding NIRB’s assessment of Agnico Eagle Mines Limited’s
“Salient Effluent Discharge to Marine Environment” Project Proposal

Dear Tara:
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the reconsideration process.
NTI appreciates the Board’s consideration of procedural fairness in these challenging times.

The Salient Effluent Discharge to Marine Environment proposal and the pipeline component have
raised significant concerns and questions at the community and regional level. It will be important to
have proper engagement and understanding by the public. NTI supports the approaches and
timelines identified by the Kivalliq Inuit Association and the Kivalliq Wildlife Board.

Sincerely,

Bert Dean

Assistant Director, Department of Wildlife and Environment
Nunavut Tunngavik Inc.

P.O. Box 280

Rankin Inlet, NU X0C 0G0
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